
Parents, 
 
     Kindergarten will be having a book and craft day on Thursday, May 19th. 
We will be reading fun books and poems and making crafts to go with them. 
We will also be ordering pizza and cake for all of the students as we celebrate 
graduation and summer birthdays. Parents do not need to send anything on 
Thursday.  
It has been an honor to work with all of you this year. May God bless your 
summer break. 
 

Sincerely,                                                                 
Mrs. McMinn 
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